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Translated by Jocelyn R. McDaniel

English Translation

Ann Arbor, Mich., 21. January 1938

1517 Montclair

Attorney Fritz BOAS

Berlin W 15

Kaiseralle 201

Dear Attorney,

Thank you very much. I would like to acknowledge receipt of your registered letter on the 6th

of this month along with the passport and photocopy. Hopefully the stock sale was possible

after the approval was granted, especially since there has been another price reduction in

the interim, if I am not mistaken. I hope you are doing well in Berlin and thank you again for

your efforts.

Sincerely,

Max Bredig
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